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As someone who loves the state of Oregon, I support this bill to return our method of 

voting to in-person and on the date of the election. While I have not personally 

experienced difficulties with the mail-in system, I know people who have not been 

sent a ballot to their current address, whose ballots were not counted for various 

reasons, or who were mistakenly sent multiple ballots. All of these things cast doubt 

on the integrity of our voting system. To ensure confidence in our elections, 

mandating in-person voting is a simple and realistic improvement. 

To anyone who might claim this bill would make it harder to vote, I suggest that 

person should read the text carefully. There are provisions that would allow those 

who cannot vote in person to request an absentee ballot. This bill would restore trust 

in our elections without adding unnecessary burdens to the citizens of our state. 


